








For additional information or assistance, you may wish to contact: 
• The superintendent or special education director of the school district or CDS site board 

chair or regional CDS site director.
• The MDOE, Due Process Office-telephone: 207-624-6644 fax: 207-624-6641 Maine 

Relay 711 or email: Dueprocess.DOE@maine.gov
• The Maine Parent Federation (MPF) 800-870-7746 

Note to parents requesting a due process hearing: Recent amendments to state and federal laws 
concerning special education services for children with disabilities require parents or their attorneys to 
provide information contained within this form to the State Department of Education and the local school 
district. Failure to provide this information may result in a reduction in the award of any attorney fees(20 

USC §615(b)(7) and §615(i)(3)(F) and Title 20-A MRSA §7207-B(3-A). 

The State of Maine Department of Education provides equal opportunity in its programs and 
services. If you need accommodations, please contact the Due Process Secretary Associate,  at 
207-624-6644, Maine Replay 711 or email: Dueprocess.DOE@maine.gov 
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Due Process Office 
Department of Education 
#23 State House Station 

Augusta, ME 04333-0023 
Voice: 207-624-6644 
Fax: 207-624-6641 

TTY: MAINE RELAY 771 


